Townsend, Erle

From: mottagj <mottagj@pm.me>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 6:45 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern.

As a tax paying voter in Maine | am totally against any rule that MANDATES we are forced to buy/have electric vehicles.
We are not California and do not need them as an example. Maine is predominately a rural state where EV’s are not
even close to practical. Dirigo translates to “I Lead”. We don’t follow California or anyone else. This proposed rule should
be thrown out immediately.

George Motta

Raymond
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